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Hi,

I object to the Hills of Gold Windfarm. I am a bush walker and have visited Nundle on a
number of times. The installation of wind turbines will destroy the natural beauty of the
area. The increased traffic by non locals will increase risk to my personal safety. I will
cease visiting the nundle area if this development proceeds.
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